
Board of Directors Election Update –  August 4, 2023 
The Class A Nominating Committee received five nomination applications for the two upcoming 
Board of Directors Class A seat vacancies. After reviewing and confirming the applications, all 
five candidates have been placed into nomination. A copy of each candidate’s nomination 
application is available for review on the SOA website under the Homeowner Menu, General 
Information page (log in required)  
 
The nominees are:  
Terry Cost 
Jeff Kelley 
Kay Losson 
Mike Ridnouer 
Ron Walker  
 
The Class A Advisory Board members (President of each neighborhood association) will receive 
their ballot in early September. The vote on each ballot will represent the number of Residential 
Dwelling Units within their respective neighborhood as long as the parcel owner is in good 
standing with the SOA. If you would like to know how your neighborhood is going to vote, please 
contact your association manager or president. The election will take place at the October 27 
Advisory Board meeting and the two candidates elected will take their seat on November 1, serving 
a three-year term.     
 
There was one application received for the upcoming Class B seat vacancy. The Class B 
Nominating Committee reviewed and confirmed the applicant and with just one application 
received for one vacancy, a Class B election will not be held. Congratulations to Roger Ganger, 
who will continue serving and begin his next term on November 1, 2023, for three years.     


